
 

 

 

SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 

Visit to the Bank (Class 6 ) 
  

Wednesday, 10th July 2024                                                                            SWS/ACD/2024-25/38  

 

Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 
 

Trips are a part of the school’s curriculum and are designed to enhance the students’ learning 

experience. 

Keeping this in view, the school has organized an educational visit to Kotak Bank, Mohali on Friday, 

12th July 2024.                                                                            

The students will be taken from the school, accompanied by their teachers in the school transport. 

They should come in proper school uniform for the visit. The reporting and dispersal time of the 

students will remain the same as a regular school day. 

 
Warm regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 
Principal 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Consent Slip 
 

I have received the circular SWS/ ACD/2024-25/38 dated Wednesday 10th July 2024 for my ward 
to Visit Kotak Bank on Friday, 12th July 2024. I, hereby give my consent for the visit. 

 

Student’s Name _______________________________ Class & Section   _________________  

 
______________________________ 
Parent’s / Guardian’s Signature 
 
 
Contact No.__________________  


